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Typewritten text
The date set at the last meeting was April 18 so that is what the minutes say.  Sometime after the 
meeting the date was changed to April 25. 
 
The minutes are correct as written because they reflect what  actually happened at the meeting.  However, the rescheduled date of the meeting is now April 25.
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